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8 December 2016 

Mr Anthony Timbre II 
Chief Executive Officer 
DBCT Management 
PO Box 7823 Waterfront Place 
Brisbane QLD 4001 

Dear Mr Timbrel! 

Extension of Secondary Undertaking Notice period 

I refer to your letter of 23 November 2016, asking that the period for DBCT Management to give the QCA an 

amended copy of the 2015 draft access undertaking (DAU) under the Secondary Undertaking Notice be extended 
by 28 days. 

The QCA has approved that request. Accordingly, the date by which DBCT Management must give the QCA an 

amended DAU is now 17 February 2017. 

Yours sincerely 

Charles Millsteed 
Chief Executive Officer 

Level 27, 145 Ann Street, Brisbane Q 4000 
GPO Box 2257, Brisbane Q 4001 
Tel (07) 3222 0555 
www.qca.org.au 


